
 

Hi everyone,  

Hope you’ve all had a nice Easter holiday! 

Below is a link to be able to order your child’s leavers hoodie.  

You can select what colour you want, whether you want your child’s initials on the front and 

either their name or nickname on the back, for an extra charge.  

Please don’t feel you have to purchase one it’s just become a nice tradition. As soon as the 

hoodies arrive, children can start wearing them to school in place of their school jumpers.  

The link will be shut down by Sun 28th April to give people time to order. 

Store link: https://www.leavershoodies.com/headlands-2024-leavers 

Any issues please contact Hayley Smith- hayley.hj.jones@talk21.com and I will try and solve 

your issues.  
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